
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 
 

 
DATE:  APRIL 19, 2021  
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND COUNCILMEMBERS 
 
FROM: MARTY HALL, ACTING COMMUNITY SERVICES DIRECTOR 
  KIMBERLY POST, FACILITY SUPERVISOR  
 
SUBJECT: CONSIDER AWARD OF A PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT TO JOHN 

PAUL THORNTON IN THE AMOUNT OF $160,000.  
 
MEETING APRIL 28, 2021  
DATE: 
 
 
SUMMARY RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is staff’s recommendation to award a three (3) year Professional Services Agreement to 
John Paul Thornton. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
For the past 10 years, the City of Calabasas has contracted with John Paul Thornton to 
present various Art History Lectures for the patrons of our Community and surrounding 
Cities.  
 
John Paul Thornton’s in-person classes held in Founders Hall which accommodates 200 
participants, is filled to capacity.  Typically, a waitlist is necessary.  
 
Zoom has allowed John Paul the ability to reach households across the nation and 
internationally! His enrollment has almost doubled reaching 395 participants.  
 
The City receives 30% of the Revenue collected per registration which is a great source of 
income for the City. In 2020 the City received $28,702.00 in revenue and currently in 
2021 we have received $12,417.00.   
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FISCAL IMPACT/SOURCE OF FUNDING: 
  
None 
 
REQUESTED ACTION: 
 
That the City Council approve a Professional Services Agreement with John Paul Thornton.  
 
ATTACHMENTS:  
 
PSA Contract with John Paul Thornton 
 
 

 
 


